
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents & Students of Classes IX to XII (2025-2026)                      Date : 28/08/2025 

As already intimated, CBSE will shortly open the online portal for Registration of 

Classes IX to XII. Registration is mandatory for all students of these classes. Therefore, 

students of Classes IX to XII are instructed to keep the necessary documents ready on or 

before 04th September 2025. 

As per CBSE instructions, APAAR ID of each student is a mandatory requirement for 

registration. It has been observed that a few students have not submitted the Consent 

Form and Aadhaar Card of the candidate and Father/Mother, due to which their 

APAAR ID has not been generated. Without APAAR ID, CBSE registration cannot be 

completed. 

The APAAR ID/ABC Card can be generated in either of the following ways: 

1. Through the student’s DigiLocker account. 

2. Through the school, by submitting the Consent Form and Aadhaar Card of the 

student along with either the Father’s or Mother’s Aadhaar Card. 

Therefore, students whose APAAR ID is still pending are finally informed to complete 

the process and ensure generation of their APAAR ID on or before 04th September 

2025. Failure to do so will make the student solely responsible for any inconvenience 

caused as per CBSE norms for CBSE Registration. 

Note: 

 If APAAR ID is generated through DigiLocker, submit the ABC Card printout to 

the Class Teacher. 

 If APAAR ID is to be generated through school, submit the Candidate’s Aadhaar 

Card along with the Father’s/Mother’s Aadhaar Card in the school office 

without delay. 
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